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emphatic terms. But for the first time in her life – as
invisible hands brush her skin, unintelligible fragments
of words are whispered into her ears, and beings move
just at the corner of her eye–she knows what humans mean
when they talk about being haunted. She is determined to
get to the bottom of these manifestations, but as she
sets out to solve the mystery she has no idea how scary
her investigation will get, or to what depths ordinary
humans will sink in their attempts to gain supernatural
powers. As she digs into the dark underside of Los
Angeles, she’ll need as much Otherworld help as she can
get in order to survive, calling on her personal angel,
Eve, and Hope, the well-meaning chaos demon. Jeremy, the
alpha werewolf, is also by her side offering protection.
And, Jaime hopes, maybe a little more than that. “As I
knelt on the cobblestones to begin the ritual, I opened
not some ancient leather pouch, but a Gucci make-up bag.
. . . I know little about the geography and theology of
the afterlife, but I do know that the worst spirits are
kept secured, and my risk of “accidentally” tapping into
a hell dimension is next to nil. Even if I do bring back
some depraved killer’s spirit, what can it do to me?
When you deprive someone of the ability to act in the
living world, he’s pretty darned helpless. In death,
even the worst killer plummets from lethal to merely
annoying. Yet whatever had been trying to contact me
apparently could cross that barrier, could act in the
living world. . .at least on me. I added an extra
helping of vervain to the censer.” —from No Humans
Involved
Becoming Jinn Lori Goldstein 2015-04-21 Transformed into
a Jinn and cursed to a life of servitude upon reaching
the age of 16, Azra hides her true identity behind the
persona of a hardworking teen while secretly learning
how to harness her unusual powers, which she soon
discovers are not quite like the rest of her circle of
female Jinn and may, in fact, put her family in danger.
Magic Triumphs Ilona Andrews 2019-05-07 Kate has come a
long way from her origins as a loner taking care of
paranormal problems in post-Shift Atlanta. She's made
friends and enemies. She's started a family with Curran
Lennart, the former Beast Lord. Kate and her father,
Roland, currently have an uneasy truce, but when he
starts testing her defences again, she knows that a
confrontation is inevitable. The Witch Oracle has begun
seeing visions of blood, fire, and human bones. And when
a mysterious box is delivered to Kate's doorstep, a
threat of war from the ancient enemy who nearly
destroyed her family, she knows their time is up.
Magic Without Mercy Devon Monk 2012-04-03 Allison
Beckstrom’s talent for tracking spells has put her up
against some of the darkest elements in the world of
magic. But she’s never faced anything like this. Magic
itself has been poisoned, and Allie’s undead father may
have left the only cure in the hands of a madman. Hunted
by the Authority—the secret council who enforces the
laws–wanted by the police, and unable to use magic,
she’s got to find the cure before the sickness spreads
beyond any power to stop it. But when a death magic user
seeks to destroy the only thing that can heal magic,
Allie and her fellow renegades must stand and fight to
defend the innocent and save all magic…
Black Night Christina Henry 2011-07-26 Madeline Black is
an Agent of death, meaning she escorts the souls of
people who have died to the afterlife. Of course, not
everyone is happy to see her... If obstinate dead people
were all that Maddy had to worry about, life would be
much easier. But the best-laid plans of Agents and
fallen angels often go awry. Deaths are occurring
contrary to the natural order, Maddy's being stalked by
foes inside and outside of her family, and her two
loves-her bodyguard, Gabriel, and her doughnut-loving
gargoyle, Beezle-have disappeared. But because Maddy is
Lucifer's granddaughter, things are expected of her,
things like delicate diplomatic missions to other

Frostbitten Kelley Armstrong 2010 While investigating
fatal wolf attacks on humans near Anchorage, werewolf
and new mom Elena Michaels and her husband, Clay,
encounter more than they expect in a savage force that
awakens their animal natures.
Red Queen Christina Henry 2016-07-12 The author of Alice
takes readers back down the rabbit hole to a dark,
twisted, and fascinating world based on the works of
Lewis Carroll... The land outside of the Old City was
supposed to be green, lush, hopeful. A place where Alice
could finally rest, no longer the plaything of the
Rabbit, the pawn of Cheshire, or the prey of the
Jabberwocky. But the verdant fields are nothing but
ash—and hope is nowhere to be found. Still, Alice and
Hatcher are on a mission to find his daughter, a quest
they will not forsake even as it takes them deep into
the clutches of the mad White Queen and her goblin or
into the realm of the twisted and cruel Black King. The
pieces are set and the game has already begun. Each move
brings Alice closer to her destiny. But, to win, she
will need to harness her newfound abilities and ally
herself with someone even more powerful—the mysterious
and vengeful Red Queen...
Black Spring Christina Henry 2014-10-28 A former Agent
of death, Madeline Black now has everything to live for,
most importantly, her unborn child. But Chicago has
become ground zero in a struggle between ancient
creatures, and only Maddy can stop the carnage… The
mayor of Chicago has announced a plan to round up the
city’s supernatural beings and put them in camps. With
her due date looming, Maddy’s best move would be to lay
low for a while. But not everyone is willing to respect
her privacy. Hounded by tentacled monsters, a rogue
shapeshifter, and a tenacious blogger, Maddy turns to
her most powerful ally, her uncle Daharan, only to find
him missing. Just when it seems like things can’t get
any worse, Maddy gets an invitation in the mail—to
Lucifer’s wedding. Turns out everyone has been invited,
friends and enemies alike. And with that kind of guest
list, it’s highly unlikely there will be a happily ever
after.
Two Weeks' Notice Rachel Caine 2012-08-07 In New York
Times bestselling author Rachel Caine’s “thrilling”*
Revivalist series, Bryn Davis finds out that making a
living can be rough if you’re already dead... After
dying and being revived with the experimental drug
Returne, Bryn Davis is theoretically free to live her
unlife—with regular doses to keep her going. But Bryn
knows that the government has every intention of keeping
a tight lid on Pharmadene’s life-altering discovery, no
matter the cost. Thankfully, some things have changed
for the better; her job at the rechristened Davis
Funeral Home is keeping her busy and her fragile romance
with Patrick McCallister is blossoming—thanks in part to
their combined efforts in forming a support group for
Returne addicts. But when some of the group members
suddenly disappear, Bryn wonders if the government is
methodically removing a threat to their security, or if
some unknown enemy has decided to run the zombies into
the ground…
No Humans Involved Kelley Armstrong 2010-02-23 Readers
around the world have fallen for Kelley Armstrong’s
intoxicating, sensual and wicked tales of the
paranormal, in which demons and witches, werewolves and
vampires collide – often hilariously, sometimes
violently – with everyday life. In Armstrong’s first six
novels, Elena, Paige and Eve have had their way with us.
Now get ready for Jaime Vegas, the luscious, lovelorn
and haunted necromancer. . . Jaime, who knows a thing or
two about showbiz, is on a television shoot in Los
Angeles when weird things start to happen. As a woman
whose special talent is raising the dead, her threshold
for weirdness is pretty high: she’s used to not only
seeing dead people but hearing them speak to her in very
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realms.
The Girl in Red Christina Henry 2019 It's not safe for
anyone alone in the woods. But the woman in the red
jacket has no choice. Not since the Crisis came,
decimated the population, and sent those who survived
fleeing into quarantine camps. She is just a woman
trying not to get killed in a world that doesn't look
anything like the one she grew up in. There are worse
threats in the woods. Sometimes there are men. Men with
dark desires, weak wills, and evil intents. Une
réécriture du Petit chaperon rouge.
Silver Light Matthew S. Cox 2018-07-07 From J.R. Rain
and Matthew S. Cox, the bestselling duo that brought you
New Moon Rising and Convergence, comes Silver Light, the
first in a brand-new fantasy series starring Alexis
Silver, mermaid detective! For centuries, tales have
told of merfolk haunting the seas, strange creatures
teasing or helping sailors at their whim, occasionally
having them for dinner. And not in a cordial sense.
Alexis Silver was ahead of her time, a woman too smart
to fit into society at the turn of the century. She gave
up her dreams of higher education for love, marrying
young, but her husband, and the life she wanted,
perished in World War I soon after. Heartbroken and
restless, she booked passage on a cruise along the West
Coast in search of adventure, but adventure found her.
The ship capsized, killing everyone on board, except for
her. As she drifted far beneath the waves, inexplicably
alive, the reason for her survival flashed by in a
streak of silver: a merman. He had passed along the
curse-or gift as Alexis sees it. A century later, she
breaks up the monotony of immortality in the Pacific
Northwest working as a private investigator. The longdormant maternal instincts of her resident Dark Master
kick in when a nice older couple hire her to find their
missing son and his family. Her instincts tell her this
isn't like her usual jilted-spouse cases. If she doesn't
work fast, a little girl is going to die.
Shady Lady Ann Aguirre 2011-04-05 View our feature on
Ann Aguirre's Shady Lady. Whenever Corine Solomon
touches an object, she immediately knows its history.
But the future concerns her more when former ally Kel
Ferguson wlaks through her door with a warning for her:
the Montoya cartel is coming for her-but they don't just
pack guns. They use warlocks, shamans and voodoo
priests. And Corine has become enemy number one...
Bloodstone Nancy Holzner 2011-09-27 They call it
Deadtown: the city's quarantined section for its inhuman
and undead residents. Most humans stay far from its
borders - but Victory Vaughn, Boston's only professional
demon slayer, isn't exactly human... Boston's diverse
South End is known for its architecture and great
restaurants, not its body count. So when mutilated human
corpses begin turning up in the area, the entire city
takes notice. The killer-dubbed the South End Reaperuses a curved blade for his grisly work. And even though
there's no real evidence pointing to a paranormal
culprit, the deaths are straining the already-tense
relations between Boston's human and inhuman residents.
As the bodies pile up, Vicky, her formidable aunt, Mab,
and her werewolf boyfriend, Kane investigate, only to
find that the creature behind the carnage is after
something much more than blood...
Midnight's Daughter Karen Chance 2008-10-07 New York
Times and USA Today bestselling author Karen chance has
written a paranormal—with bite. Dorina Basarab is a
dhampir—half-human, half-vampire. Unlike most dhampirs,
though, Dory has managed to maintain her sanity. Now
Dory’s vampire father has come to her for help— again.
Her Uncle Dracula (yes, the Dracula), cruelest among
vampires, has escaped his prison. And her father wants
Dory to work with gorgeous master vampire Louis-Cesare
to put him back there. Although Dory prefers to work
alone, Dracula is the only thing that truly scares
her—and when she has to face him, she’ll take all the
help she can get…
Of Truth and Beasts Barb Hendee 2011-01-04 Young
journeyer Wynn Hygeorht sets out with her companions,
the vampire Chane Andraso and Shade, an elven wolf, in
search of a dwarven stronghold that may well be the last
resting place of a mythical orb- one of five such
mysterious devices from the war of Forgotten History.
And now, a direct descendant of that war's infamous mass
murderer-the Lord of Slaughter-is tracking Wynn. If only
that were all she had to worry about...
Crossroads Jeanne C. Stein 2011-08-30 As a bounty
hunter, Anna Strong knew how to find trouble. But now
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that she's a vampire, trouble seems to have a knack for
finding her... The death of Anna's old vampire mentor is
causing ripples in the mortal world. His forensic report
has brought up some anomalies and people are asking
questions-questions that no vampire wants to answer.
Anna needs to lie low, but the sudden discovery of a
slew of drained bodies near the Mexican border brings an
old flame back into her life and with him, a new
challenge. Then, some stunning news from an unexpected
source sends Anna and her friend Daniel Frey on a
journey that may change both their lives-forever.
Dark Queen Faith Hunter 2018-05-01 Jane Yellowrock used
to hunt vampires, but now she must fight--and win-beside them. As Enforcer to the vampire Master of the
City of New Orleans, Jane Yellowrock stakes her
reputation and her life on keeping her territory safe.
But Leo has been issued a blood challenge by the emperor
of the European vampires, who seeks to usurp all of his
power and possessions. If Leo loses the match to the
death, the city will be forfeit, and the people of New
Orleans will suffer the consequences. Jane can't let
that happen. Preparing for the duel requires all of
Jane's focus, but with so much supernatural power in
play, nothing goes according to plan. She has to rely on
herself and the very few people she knows she can trust
to stand and fight. Only two things are guaranteed:
nothing is sacred, and no one is safe.
Cold Reign Faith Hunter 2017-05-02 The adventures of
Jane Yellowrock continue with a thrilling new
installment in the New York Times bestselling series
that captures “the essence of urban fantasy” (SF Site).
Jane Yellowrock is a shape-shifting skinwalker...and the
woman rogue vampires fear most. Jane walks softly and
carries a big stake to keep the peace in New Orleans,
all part of her job as official Enforcer to Leo
Pellissier, Master of the City. But Leo’s reign is being
threatened by a visit from a delegation of ancient
European vampires seeking to expand their dominions. And
there’s another danger to the city. When she hears
reports of revenant vampires, loose in NOLA and out for
blood, Jane goes to put them down—and discovers there’s
something unusual about these revenants. They never
should have risen. Jane must test her strength against a
deadly, unnatural magic beyond human understanding, and
a ruthless cadre of near-immortals whose thirst for
power knows no bounds...
Blameless Gail Carriger 2010-09-01 Quitting her
husband's house and moving back in with her horrible
family, Lady Maccon becomes the scandal of the London
season in the third book of the NYT bestselling Parasol
Protectorate series. Queen Victoria dismisses her from
the Shadow Council, and the only person who can explain
anything, Lord Akeldama, unexpectedly leaves town. To
top it all off, Alexia is attacked by homicidal
mechanical ladybugs, indicating, as only ladybugs can,
the fact that all of London's vampires are now very much
interested in seeing Alexia quite thoroughly dead. While
Lord Maccon elects to get progressively more inebriated
and Professor Lyall desperately tries to hold the
Woolsey werewolf pack together, Alexia flees England for
Italy in search of the mysterious Templars. Only they
know enough about the preternatural to explain her
increasingly inconvenient condition, but they may be
worse than the vampires -- and they're armed with
pesto.!--EndFragment-- BLAMELESS is the third book of
the Parasol Protectorate series: a comedy of manners set
in Victorian London, full of werewolves, vampires,
dirigibles, and tea-drinking. The Parasol Protectorate
Soulless Changeless Blameless Heartless Timeless For
more from Gail Carriger, check out: The Custard Protocol
Prudence ImprudenceCompetenceReticence Finishing School
(YA) Etiquette & Espionage Curtsies & Conspiracies
Waistcoats & Weaponry Manners & Mutiny
Black Howl Christina Henry 2012-02-28 Something is wrong
with the souls of Chicago's dead. Ghosts are walking the
streets, and Agent of Death Madeline Black's
exasperating boss wants her to figure out why. And while
work is bad enough, Maddy has a plethora of personal
problems too. Now that Gabriel has been assigned as her
thrall, their relationship has hit an impasse. At least
her sleazy ex-fiance Nathaniel is out of the picture--or
so she thinks...
Sweep with Me Ilona Andrews 2020-01-14 A charming, short
novella in the Innkeeper Chronicles, from #1 New York
Timesbestselling author, Ilona Andrews. Thank you for
joining us at Gertrude Hunt, the nicest Bed and
Breakfast in Red Deer, Texas, during the Treaty Stay. As
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you know, we are honor-bound to accept all guests during
this oldest of innkeeper holidays and we are expecting a
dangerous guest. Or several. But have no fear. Your
safety and comfort is our first priority. The inn and
your hosts, Dina Demille and Sean Evans, will defend you
at all costs. [But we hope we don't have to.] Every
winter, Innkeepers look forward to celebrating their own
special holiday, which commemorates the ancient treaty
that united the very first Inns and established the
rules that protect them, their intergalactic guests, and
the very unaware/oblivious people of [planet] Earth. By
tradition, the Innkeepers welcomed three guests: a
warrior, a sage, and a pilgrim, but during the holiday,
Innkeepers must open their doors to anyone who seeks
lodging. Anyone. All Dina hopes is that the guests and
conduct themselves in a polite manner. But what's a
holiday without at least one disaster?
Fate's Edge Ilona Andrews 2011-11-29 Audrey Callahan
left behind her life in the Edge, and she's determined
to stay on the straight and narrow. But when her brother
gets into hot water, the former thief takes on one last
heist and finds herself matching wits with a jack of all
trades... Kaldar Mar-a gambler, lawyer, thief, and spyexpects his latest assignment tracking down a stolen
item to be a piece of cake, until Audrey shows up. But
when the item falls into the hands of a lethal criminal,
Kaldar realizes that in order to finish the job, he's
going to need Audrey's help...
Left Hand Magic Nancy A. Collins 2011 When an antiKymera faction known as the Sons of Adam invade
Golgotham, racial tensions escalate and Tate Eresby must
stop the violence brewing between the Kymera, a race of
witches, and the humans. Original.
The Ghoul Vendetta Lisa Shearin 2017-01-31 Men in Black
meets Janet Evanovich’s Stephanie Plum in the fourth
urban fantasy novel in the series starring seer Makenna
Fraser and her fellow agents at Supernatural Protection
& Investigation. The agents of Supernatural Protection &
Investigations (SPI) are paid to keep the peace. But
that’s not so easy when an endless evil threatens to
tear that peace to pieces... A vampire gangster’s nephew
is abducted off his yacht by a bunch of low-rent
Creatures from the Black Lagoon. A slew of banks are
knocked over by what looks like the cast of Night of the
Living Dead. All of this may seem like the movies, but,
I promise you, it’s not. I’m Makenna Fraser, seer for
SPI, and I know the culprits aren’t wearing disguises or
makeup. They’re real. Deadly real. Especially their
leader—an ancient shapeshifter who leaves a trail of
chaos and blood in his wake. Now, he’s taken my partner,
Ian—and his intentions aren’t pretty. The worst part?
This is only the beginning... The beginning of the end
of the human race.
Night Owls Lauren M. Roy 2014-02-25 Night Owls bookstore
is the one spot on campus open late enough to help out
even the most practiced slacker. The employees’ penchant
for fighting the evil creatures of the night is just a
perk… Valerie McTeague’s business model is simple:
provide the students of Edgewood College with a latenight study haven and stay as far away as possible from
the underworld conflicts of her vampire brethren. She’s
experienced that life, and the price she paid was far
too high for her to ever want to return. Elly Garrett
hasn’t known any life except that of fighting the
supernatural beings known as Creeps or Jackals. But she
always had her mentor and foster father by her
side—until he gave his life protecting a book that the
Creeps desperately want to get their hands on. When the
book gets stashed at Night Owls for safekeeping, those
Val holds nearest and dearest are put in mortal peril.
Now Val and Elly will have to team up, along with a
mismatched crew of humans, vampires, and lesbian
succubi, to stop the Jackals from getting their claws on
the book and unleashing unnamed horrors…
Black Wings Christina Henry 2010-11-30 The first novel
of the Black Wings urban fantasy series, by Christina
Henry, author of Alice and Lost Boy. As an Agent of
Death, Madeline Black is responsible for escorting the
souls of the dearly departed to the afterlife. It’s a
24/7 job with a lousy benefits package. Maddy’s position
may come with magical abilities and an impressive
wingspan, but it doesn’t pay the bills. And then, there
are her infuriating boss, tenant woes, and a cranky,
popcorn-loving gargoyle to contend with. Things starts
looking up, though, when tall, dark, and handsome
Gabriel Angeloscuro agrees to rent the empty apartment
in Maddy’s building. It’s probably just a coincidence
deadtown-1-nancy-holzner

that as soon as he moves in, demons appear on the front
lawn. But when an unholy monster is unleashed upon the
streets of Chicago, Maddy discovers powers she never
knew she possessed. Powers linked to a family legacy of
tarnished halos. Powers that place her directly between
the light of Heaven, and the fires of Hell…
A Wild Light Marjorie M. Liu 2010-07-27 View our feature
on Marjorie Liu’s A Wild Light.For too long Maxine Kiss
has felt an inexplicable darkness inside her-a force she
channels into hunting the demons bent on destroying the
human race. But when she finds herself covered in blood
and crouched beside her grandfather's dead body with no
memory of what happened, Maxine begins to fear that the
darkness has finally consumed her.
Darklands Nancy Holzner 2012-07-31 A new Deadtown novel
in the acclaimed dark urban fantasy series by the author
of Bloodstone and Hellforged... They call it Deadtown:
Boston’s quarantined section for its inhuman and undead
residents, a result of the zombie plague. Most humans
avoid it like...well, like the plague—but shapeshifter
Victory Vaughn, Boston’s only professional demon slayer,
isn’t exactly human. Boston’s demons have been
disappearing, and Vicky’s clients are canceling left and
right. While fewer demons might seem like a good thing,
Vicky suspects foul play. A missing Celtic cauldron from
Harvard’s Peabody museum leads her to an unwelcome
conclusion: Pryce, her demi-demon cousin and bitter
enemy, is trying to regain his full powers. But Pryce
isn’t alone. He’s conjured another, darker villain from
Vicky’s past. To stop them from destroying everything
she loves, she’ll have to face her own worst fear—in the
realm of the dead itself.
Clean Sweep Ilona Andrews 2013-12-20 "On the outside,
Dina Demille is the epitome of normal. She runs a quaint
Victorian Bed and Breakfast in a small Texas town, owns
a Shi-tzu named Beast, and is a perfect neighbor, whose
biggest problem should be what to serve her guests for
breakfast. But Dina is... different: Her broom is a
deadly weapon; her Inn is magic and thinks for itself.
Meant to be a lodging for otherworldly visitors, the
only permanent guest is a retired Galactic aristocrat
who can't leave the grounds because she's responsible
for the deaths of millions and someone might shoot her
on sight. Under the circumstances, 'normal' is a bit of
a stretch for Dina. And now, something with wicked claws
and deepwater teeth has begun to hunt at night...
Feeling responsible for her neighbors, Dina decides to
get involved. Before long, she has to juggle dealing
with the annoyingly attractive, ex-military, new
neighbor, Sean Evans -- an alpha-strain werewolf -- and
the equally arresting cosmic vampire soldier, Arland,
while trying to keep her inn and its guests safe. But
the enemy she's facing is unlike anything she's ever
encountered before. It's smart, vicious, and lethal; and
putting herself between this creature and her neighbors
might just cost her everything."--Page 4 of cover.
Deadtown Nancy Holzner 2010 In Deadtown--a quarantined
section due to its inhuman and undead residents--Victory
Vaughn must keep the city safe from all types of
monsters while dealing with relationship issues, a
demon-plagued client and the Hellion who murdered her
father. Original.
Dead Mann Walking Stefan Petrucha 2011-10-04 After
Hessius Mann was convicted of his wife's murder,
suppressed evidence came to light and the verdict was
overturned-too bad he was already executed. But thanks
to the miracles of modern science Hessius was brought
back to life. Sort of. Now that he's joined the ranks of
Fort Hammer's pulse-challenged population, Hessius
attempts to make a "living" as a private investigator.
But when a missing persons case leads to a few zombies
cut to pieces, Hessius starts thinking that someone's
giving him the run-around-and it's not like he's in any
condition to make a quick getaway...
Black Lament Christina Henry 2012 When Lucifer, her
grandfather, lays claim to her unborn child in an
attempt to draw on the combined power of two of his
bloodlines, Agent of Death Maddy Black must figure out a
way to stop him while fighting with the Agency, who
wants to terminate her employment. Original. 35,000
first printing.
Deadtown Nancy Holzner 2009-12-29 First in a brand new
urban fantasy series that's "fresh and funny, with a
great new take on zombies" (Karen Chance) and "full of
dangerous magic and populated with characters so
realistic, they almost jump off the page" (Ilona
Andrews). If you were undead, you'd be home by now...
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They call it Deadtown: the city's quarantined section
for its inhuman and undead residents. Most humans stay
far from its borders-but Victory Vaughn, Boston's only
professional demon slayer, isn't exactly human.
Otherworld Secrets Kelley Armstrong 2016-01-26 The next
anthology from the #1 New York Times bestselling
Otherworld series More than a decade after Kelley
Armstrong first opened the doors to the Otherworld, fans
are still clamoring for more. The second in the trilogy,
Otherworld Secrets, features fan-favorites such as
Cassandra, Savannah, and Adam in rare and never-beforepublished short stories—plus a brand new novella. Fans
old and new will flock to this mystery-themed volume to
discover the deepest secrets of this captivating world.
Black City Christina Henry 2013 Former Agent of Death
Madeline Black must save Chicago from an infestation of
bloodthirsty vampires who, immune to the effects of the
sun, are terrorizing the streets of the city. Original.
Shattered Bonds Faith Hunter 2019-10-29 Jane Yellowrock
must dig deep and find strength within herself if she is
to survive in the latest novel in this New York Times
bestselling series. Jane Yellowrock is vampire-killerfor-hire, but her last battle with an ancient arcane
enemy has brought her low. She seeks retreat in the
Appalachian Mountains to grieve the loss of her friends,
and to heal—or to die—from the disease brought on by her
magic. But malevolent elements in the paranormal
community still seek to destroy Jane, and a terrifying
foe stalks her, even into the safety of the hills. With
nowhere to run and her body failing, the rogue-vampire
hunter and her inner Beast must discover a way to defeat
this new threat, and find a form that gives her a chance
to fight another day.
Shatter the Earth Karen Chance 2020-02-05 The tenth in
the New York Times bestselling Cassandra Palmer urban
fantasy series.
Firestorm Nancy Holzner 2017-05-16 They call it
Deadtown: Boston's quarantined section for its inhuman
and undead residents. Most humans stay far from its
borders--but Victory Vaughn, the city's only
professional demon slayer, isn't exactly human... When
Vicky allowed an ancient goddess Ceridewen to possess
her, she had no regrets--it was the only way to protect
the people she loved. But now she's got two supernatural
beings posessing her body to use her for their own
means, leaving her with little free will of her own and
more demonic trouble than she cares to deal with.
Despite the forces pulling her apart, Vicky needs all
her wits about her. The demons of Hell are growing bold
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and she can barely keep up with the attacks plaguing the
city: sirens in the Mystic River, goblins snarling
traffic on Storrow Drive, imps tearing the gold from the
State House dome. As the signs of war multiply and Hell
threatens to overrun its boundaries, Vicky finds herself
torn between her duty to save the world and her desire
to save something of herself... Praise for the Deadtown
series "Nancy Holzner is a master of characterization."-Ilona Andrews, New York Times bestselling author of
Magic Bites "Fresh and funny, with a great take on
zombies."--Karen Chance, New York Times bestselling
author of Reap the Wind "All urban fantasy lovers should
be reading this superb series."--Bitten by Books
Broken Blade Kelly McCullough 2011-11-29 “Aral the Jack,
formerly the noble Aral Kingslayer, is the best kind of
hero: damaged, cynical and despondent, yet needing only
the right cause to rise from his own ashes.”—Alex
Bledsoe Once a fabled Blade of Namara, Aral Kingslayer
fought for justice and his goddess alongside his
familiar, a living shadow called Triss. Now with their
goddess murdered and her temple destroyed, they are
among the last of their kind. Surviving on the fringes
of society, Aral becomes a drunken, broken, and wanted
man, working whatever shadowy deal comes his way. Until
a mysterious woman hires him to deliver a secret
message-one that can either redeem him or doom him.
Fated Blades Ilona Andrews 2022-02-15 An uneasy alliance
between warring families gets heated in this
otherworldly novella from bestselling author Ilona
Andrews. At first glance, the planet Rada seems like a
lush paradise. But the ruling families, all boasting
genetically enhanced abilities, are in constant
competition for power--and none more so than the Adlers
and the Baenas. For generations, the powerful families
have pushed and pulled each other in a dance for
dominance. Until a catastrophic betrayal from within
changes everything. Now, deadly, disciplined, and
solitary leaders Ramona Adler and Matias Baena must put
aside their enmity and work together in secret to
prevent sinister forces from exploiting universealtering technology. Expecting to suffer through their
uneasy alliance, Ramona and Matias instead discover that
they understand each other as no one in their families
can--and that their combined skills may eclipse the
risks of their forbidden alliance. As the two warriors
risk their lives to save their families, they must
decide whether to resist or embrace the passion
simmering between them. For now, the dance between their
families continues--but just one misstep could spell the
end of them both.
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